
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 18 By Councillor Young for answer by 

the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 17 
September 2020 

   

Question  What guidance has been given to primary schools around 

the provision of homework - understanding that physical 

resources are not going to and from school. How is the 

digital/remote learning used during homeschooling 

translating into options for homework (e.g. use of Sumdog)? 

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 


